
Bedford Road Pre-school 

 

 

Happy New year and welcome back! I hope you all had a lovely 

Christmas holiday; we have new children starting which I’m sure you 

will give a warm welcome to.  Our activities this term will be Chinese 

New Year, Valentine’s Day and Pancake Day. 

  

 

Term Dates 

5th January–Children return to Pre-school 

19th-23rd February – Half Term 

26th February – Inset Day 

27th February–Children return to Pre-

school 

28th March – End of Term/Party day 

Parent Contact 

details 

Please let us know 

if your number has 

changed or if you 

have a new email 

address. 

A few reminders: 

 
 

 

IMPORTANT! 

No Orange 

Juice/Squash allowed 

Due to a child who has an 

allergy to these. 

 

 

Winter Coats/shoes 

Please can we remind 

parents to send children 

into Pre-school with 

coat, hat, gloves and 

outdoor shoes/wellies. 

 

 

Spare clothes:  
 

Can all children have spare 
clothes in their backpacks 

please. 
 

Account Fees 
 

To pay Account Fees, our bank 
details are: 

Bedford Road Preschool 
Acc: 86191062 Sort: 30-98-97 

 

 

Snow Day 

If the weather turns and 

we have to close for a 

snow day we will email 

asap and update our 

Facebook page. 

 

This Photo by Unknown 

Activities 

We will be celebrating the Year of 

the Dragon for Chinese New Year 

with lots of Dragon themed crafts 

and activities 

We will also be celebrating Pancake 

Day by eating pancakes and making 

some! 

https://www.photoeverywhere.co.uk/britain/lakedistrict/slides/daffodil2529.htm
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
https://www.pngall.com/pancake-png/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/

